
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Changes to migration skills assessment 
 

 

ANMAC office shutdown 
Our Skilled Migration Services team are introducing an online application system from 15 
January 2018. The online application system will be introduced over our Christmas shutdown 
period from Friday, 22 December until Monday, 8 January 2018. 

In preparation for the introduction of the online application system, ANMAC will not be 
accepting migration skills assessments from 12pm on Friday, 15 December 2017. 
Applications submitted up until 12pm on Friday, 15 December 2017 will remain paper-
based, provide your correctly certified documents by mail. You will be able to apply for an 
online migration skills assessment from 9am on Monday, 15 January 2018. 

 
Online application system 
From Monday 15 January 2018, all migration skills assessments must be provided to ANMAC 
using the online application system. The online application system is accessed on the ANMAC 
website. The system requires each applicant to create a login to access the online application 
forms and upload supporting documents. 

The upload requirements for supporting documents are: 
- Minimum 600dpi resolution 
- Colour 
- Original (certified documents will not be accepted) 

Further information about ANMAC’s supporting document requirements will be available on 
our website. 

Prior to applying online, applicants must have requested registration verification from all 
relevant nursing jurisdictions to be sent directly to ANMAC. Your migration skills assessment 
cannot be finalised if ANMAC has not received this information. Please note, if you have 
Australian nursing registration you do not need to request this information. 

The online application system allows ANMAC to email the ‘Letter of Determination’ to the 
applicant once the assessment has been completed. The Department of Immigration and 
Border Protection will also receive information related to the outcome of the skills 
assessments electronically. 

 
Modified PLUS assessment 
ANMAC will be introducing a new assessment pathway on 15 January 2018. This assessment 
will enable applicants with a current ‘Notice of in principle registration subject to proof of 
identity’ from the Australian Health Practitioner Regulation Agency (AHPRA) to apply for a 



 
 
 
 

migration skills assessment. Further details about the new assessment pathway will be 
available on the website. 

 
Fee structure 
The online application system has enabled ANMAC to reduce migration skills assessments fees. 
The reduction in fees is effective from Monday, 15 January 2018 

 

Category Current fee Fee effective 15 January 2018 

Full Assessment $600.00 $515.00 

Modified Assessment $425.00 $340.00 

Modified PLUS Assessment 
(available 15 January 2018) 

Nil previous $340.00 

Letter of Determination re-issue $60.00 $60.00 

Letter of Determination re-issue 
to include new work experience 

$125.00 $125.00 

Administration Fee Nil previous $50.00 

 
Further enquires 
Please monitor the ANMAC website for further about changes to the migration skills 
assessment process. 

Enquiries in relation to these changes can be emailed to skilledmigration@anmac.org.au 
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